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South Bethany Charter and Code Committee 
Committee Report for April 2025 

 
 

The SBCCC last met at Town Hall on March 13th at 10:00am. This meeting  
provided the committee an opportunity for an initial discussion of the proposed 
“Nuisance Lighting” ordinance, requested by Councilperson Shields.  
 
A copy of the Bethany Beach and Fenwick Island versions of applicable code were 
provided to committee members for review. 
 
This was the final scheduled committee meeting for the current term, which ends 
in early May. As chairperson Shaw is going to be exiting from the Town Council, a 
new chairperson and Council liaison will need to be appointed for the next term. 
 
Due to the lack of attendance, the committee could not vote to approve the 
meeting notes from the prior meeting, due to the lack of a quorum. That vote will 
be postponed till the next meeting. 
 
Public attendance (including attendance via Zoom) and comment is welcomed at 
all committee meetings.  
 
 


